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Submission: I am happy for the Sydney travelling public, but what about the regional passenger. Sometimes this is their only
form of transport. It can be limited, unreliable, inconsistent and expensive. Here in the Coffs Harbour Local Government area,
we don't have Opal, and only Busways has a non cash option for the passengers catching a bus. Tourists are notorious at NOT
having cash, for their first bus journey, they soon learn the hard way. Please apply some of your resources and efforts to our
area. Thank you





